Month Day, Year

Dear Representative (enter last name here),  
As a resident of your Legislative District, I urge you to support the work of the Minnesota Street Rod Association (MSRA) at the State Capitol.
The Minnesota Street Rod Association (MSRA) is a group of approximately 20,000 dedicated auto enthusiasts. We work to promote the hobby and sport of street rodding. We encourage a better understanding of street rodding as a constructive sport among its members, the public, the press, the community, regulatory and legislative authorities, and law enforcement agencies. MSRA members work to increase the knowledge of its members in the proper construction of, and guidance in the operation of, overall safe vehicles. We love to promote street rodding as a safe family activity to be enjoyed by all!
 While MSRA is well-known for sponsoring the “Back to the Fifties” event at the Minnesota State Fairgrounds, our members have worked diligently with state legislators for years on a variety of issues. Here are a few issues important to MSRA members.
· Maintain access to non-oxygenated fuel. MSRA members work hard to build and restore classic vehicles with engines that were not designed for oxygenated fuels, like ethanol. To preserve our vehicles, we need access to non-oxygenated fuels. We have worked hard with state legislators to keep non-oxygenated fuel on the market in Minnesota.
· Maintain appropriate safety regulations for specialized vehicles. MSRA members need laws that allow us to use our vehicles as they were intended. These laws include allowing particular types of vehicle lighting, license plates, and;
· Keep vehicle license and title regulations that are appropriate for collecting these great vehicles. Auto restoration is a complicated hobby. Sometimes just getting a vehicle title cleared can be difficult. Hobbyists need laws that are friendly to the special needs of our hobby.
Please let me know where you stand on these issues. I would greatly appreciate a reply. My contact information is listed below. If you would like more information about the Minnesota Street Rod Association in your district, please let me know.
Warmest regards,
Name
Contact information
